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PRESS RELEASE No. 2014/05  

November 13, 2014 

External consultation for 1st edition JARUS - FCL 

 

 

Please be informed that the JARUS FCL (Flight Crew Licensing) (v 0.6) is now available 

on the JARUS website for external consultation. It can be found under a folder called 

“JARUS-FCL”, together with the comments form for the document. 

 

JARUS is soliciting feedback and comments from authorities and stakeholders in the non-

military RPAS market from anywhere in the world. The deadline for providing comments 

is December 31, 2014. 

 

JARUS is a group of experts coming from National Aviation Authorities (NAAs) from the 

five continents, Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) and the European Aviation Safety 

Agency (EASA). 

 

More information about JARUS can be found on their website 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

For any questions, please contact; 

JARUS Secretariat 

 

 

 

 

 

 http://jarus-rpas.org/ 

 Secretariat@jarus-rpas.org 

 +32 2 729 3629 

http://jarus-rpas.org/index.php/external-consultation-on-jarus-fcl
http://jarus-rpas.org/

